Makarow, Irina (ECY)

From: Marina K <makai32@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 6:35 AM
To: ECY RE CHEM ACTION PLANS (HWTR)
Subject: PFAS Draft
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Good morning, Irina.

| have received the PFAS Draft sent out for public comment and am grateful to know that this issue is being
addressed. Along with others in my community, | have been active in water quality and quantity

issues. Thank you. However, | must say, when | noticed that the draft was over 400 pages long, | couldn’t help
but wonder if the writers ever considered that this may be a barrier to receiving feedback from the public...let
alone how cumbersome a document of this size is for staff at Ecology to have to work with internally who ARE
getting paid for their time. | would sincerely appreciate your reply on this.

Thanks and be well,
Marina Kuran



